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Falls City School Board approves administrator salaries 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education approved 2023-24 contracts for
administrators Monday evening.

The Board approved a salary of $109,555 for high school principal Gale Dunkas;
$89,760 for high school assistant principal Ethan Sullivan; $95,760 for elementary
principal; Shelly Leyden; $98,756 for middle school principal Jack Bangert and
special education director - assistant principal Wendy Craig, $87,647.

Superintendent Tim Heckenlively's contract was approved earlier.

The Board also approved a certified faculty employment contract for Allie
Phillips, for instrumental music and accepted the teacher resignation from special
education teacher Terry Clark effective May 19.

An agreement for Special Education Services for the 2023-24 school year with
ESU 4 was also approved.
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